
 
 
 

 

MARSHALL COUNTY PERSONNEL BOARD 
 
 

The Personnel Board regular monthly meeting scheduled for 

Monday, January 11th, 2021 has been rescheduled for the 

following date: 

 
 

Monday, January 4th, 2021 – 4:45 p.m. 
 

 

The meeting will be held in the Commission Chambers on 

the 3rd floor of the Marshall County Courthouse.  

 
 

 

Prior to the regular monthly meeting, the work-session will 

begin at 4:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 


